
 

Duncan Creek Elementary 
Kindergarten Registration for 2024-2025 

 
Are you Ready for Kindergarten Registration? 

• Parent fills out Online Registration on GCPS website (Opens 4/8/24). 
• Parent uploads all documents online.  Email Terry.Tamburo@gcpsk12.org if you have 

questions. 
• Be sure to check that you are interested in the Rising K Academy/Summer Learning in 

the online registration form!  We will contact you with the additional application.  
• Someone from DCES will call or email you (within a week of online registration) to 

confirm your K registration and send you information on signing up for Rising K 
Academy for summer learning. 

• Parent signs up for a Kindergarten Readiness entry profile appointment time on link 
provided by email once K registration is complete.  We have a K teacher ready for 
appointments from 9:00 to 2:00 on 4/25, 4/26, 4/29, 4/30, 5/1! 

 

• Thursday, April 11th from 6 pm to 7 pm 
at Duncan Creek Elementary 

• A meeting for parents of rising kindergarten 
students to Duncan Creek ES for the 2024-
2025 school year. 

• We can answer questions about registration, 
share ideas of what to work on over the 
summer and share info about Duncan Creek! 

• Bring your almost in kindergarten child 
with you!  They will get to go to our 
kindergarten rooms with our K teachers 
during the meeting to meet the teachers and 
see the classrooms. 

• We will reunite you with your child and 
have a short tour of the school! 

 

• Sign up for Rising K Academy  
• June 10-28 8am -2 pm, no school on June 

19. 
• FREE, first sign up, first served, spaces 

limited! 
• Complete kindergarten online registration 

and the short Rising K Academy form.   
• Sign up by May 10th to get free bus 

transportation.   
• Students registered after May 10 may still 

register but will need to provide their own 
transportation as a car rider.  

• Get to know the school! Preview the 
kindergarten curriculum through play!  

• Make new friends!   

https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/26139
mailto:Terry.Tamburo@gcpsk12.org

